
Newdale Newsletter 

Around Our Town 
Newdale Newsletter 

Volume 6, Issue 3 November 2020    

Welcome to Winter! 
We want to remind you that snow will be falling and covering our roads that must 
be plowed.  Pleae make sure that you don’t have anything of value in the way of the 

snow plow; that means fourty (40) feet from the center of the road that runs past 
your property. 

Violators may be ticketed and towed.  
Storage of the towed property is $50 per day. 

 
A Special invitation to the Newdale Community 

to attend the  
TETON-NEWDALE CEMETERY VETERANS MEMORIAL  

to be held on Veterans Day, Wednesday, November 11, 2020, at 1 p.m. 
at the cemetery.  Those veterans buried at the cemetery will be honored and future 

veterans will be added to the stones as they pass.  If you have loved ones in the 
cemetery that have served our country you will want to attend this occasion in their 

honor.  We hope Newdale will be well represented. 

      
 

 
Our fifth Annual Holiday Lighting will be held                       

at the City park on Monday, November 30, at 6:00 pm. 
INVITE YOUR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS! 

(If you still interrested in adopting a tree to decorate at the park let us know.) 
 

 FYI  
The City of Newdale has been awarded a park improvement 
grant in the amount of $225,000.  Thank you for helping us 
with the survey that assisted with our application.  We 
should be moving forward as weather permits. 
        
          
 
Also Newdale will be the home of a new 
fire station located on main street.  Work 
will begin soon on that project.  It is 
funded by the South Fremont Fire District. 
 

*   We appreciate everyone’s consideration when 
we have an emergency in the community.  To 
better serve you we would be happy to include 
your cell phone number on the list to notify you 
by text when an emergency arises. This will allow 
us to inform you in a more-timely manner of the 
situation. 
*   To subscribe go to cityofnewdale.org and click 
on subscribe on the right side or call Susan or 
Raymonda and we will document it for you. 
*   Please go out on your street and see if you can 
read your address number.  If you can’t, neither 
can EMS, Police, Fire Dept, or anyone else that 
you may need in a hurry. Having your house 
CLEARLY numbered can save precious minutes. 
Thank you! 


